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Our third Rotary Point Nepean 
Heritage Motor Show will be held 
on Sunday November 3, 2024 — 
just prior to Melbourne Cup Day.  
The Point Nepean Quarantine Station is the perfect 
venue as a day out for the motoring enthusiast. 
We invite individuals, car and motorcycle clubs to 
include this event on their calender. Over the last two years, each 
event has attracted over 400 entrants and 2,000 patrons.

Trophies with gift packs will be presented to entrants voted best 
in their category. A village will be established with food vans, live 
music and sponsor exhibits to build a carnival atmosphere. 

To date we have raised over $40,000 going to local charities with 
a focus of reducing homelessness on the Mornington Peninsula. 
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SAVE THE DATE
SUNDAY NOVEMBER 3, 2024

Heritage Cars, Classic Cars, 
Motorcycles & Hot Rods

Entries Opening in June


